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PITTSBURGH BROADCASTING COMPANY 

PITTSBURGH 6, PENNSYLVANIA 

Decerrber 4, 1957 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your letter of November 25, 
1957. We were pleased and surprised to hear that our signal 
could be nicked up so well in Vualnutport. 

May this serve as verification of your report of 
November 24, 1957. 

Apparently conditions were ideal for picking up 
our s gn.al on November 24th. We received another request 
for verification on that date from Morrestown, New Jersey. 
Our signal there at the time was 100% readable in spite of 
interference from WTI C, 50 KW on 1080KC in Hartford, Conn. 
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Thanks again for your report of reception. 

Sincerely yours, 

PITT BUKT=H BROADCASTING CO. 

Vic Klein 
CLief Engineer 


